. Lynn O'Brien 113/23
To: JonesDRealtor@gmail.com, DHarrellPoperties@gmail.com & 20 more... >

BUDGET AND ANNUAL ASSESMENT FOR 2023

Dear Ocean Haven Residence,

Please excuse my tardiness regarding this notification.

The budget was approved with no special assessment this year. The board will
be reviewing during Q1, 2024 to calculate annual dues and if there is a need for a
special assessment.

If there are any questions, please do to hesitate to contact the office.

Ocean Haven Board of Directors



